
 
HERITAGE CUP COVID-19 POLICIES 

The 2021 Heritage Cup will be run in accordance with local and state government requirements with 

regards to COVID-19. 

A number of measures will be put in place and must be agreed upon by teams before registering. These 

policies may be modified at the discretion of the event organisers if government restrictions change. 

Some of these include and are not limited to: 

Social distancing 

Check in at location with QR Code 

Team officials will be required to wear accreditation at all times. 

Should the 2021 Heritage Cup be cancelled at short notice due to COVID-19 restrictions we will 

endevour to move dates where appropriate. 

Due to the ever changing landscape we may not be able to offer a full refund as there are significant 

costs absorbed that cannot be recovered from our suppliers or third parties. 

If you do not agree to the above measures we ask that you don’t register. 

 


